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Campaign to Recall Tom Crosby in Full Swing 

 

Since forming in December, 2022, the initiative to recall Cochise County Board of Supervisor 

Tom Crosby has gained significant momentum. 

 

A large team of over 60 non-partisan volunteers from across the county has been assembled to 

collect signatures in multiple locations around District 1 of Cochise County, which is centered in 

Sierra Vista. Various signs, including a billboard on Highway 92, have been posted. Door-to-

door canvassing is being done. 

 

“Our county is now the focus of an attempt to undermine the democratic processes of our 

elections,” according to Committee Chair Eric Suchodolski. “We were very close to having our 

votes - over 47,000 of them - not counted in the last general election due to the actions of two of 

the County Supervisors, Tom Crosby and Peggy Judd. This affected all voters in the county and 

resulted in legal expenses of over $118,000 and counting. We are exercising our right under the 

Arizona Constitution to recall our elected BOS District 1 County Supervisor Tom Crosby.” 

 

As stated on the Recall Petition: “Cochise County Supervisor Tom Crosby violated his oath of 

office and attempted to obstruct our county’s election processes. He defied the order of an 

Arizona Superior Court judge by refusing to certify our county’s 2022 election. This would have 

disenfranchised more than 47,000 county voters. He interfered with election officials, ignored 

legal advice of our county attorney, and promoted an illegal hand count of 100% of ballots. He 

violated multiple Arizona Title 16 statutes regarding elections. These actions resulted in 

unwarranted expenses to taxpayers. Supervisor Crosby is unfit to continue in his elected 

position and should be recalled.” 

 

The Committee to Recall Tom Crosby will be having a meeting for new and current volunteers 

at the Sierra Vista Public Library conference room on Monday, February 27 at 6pm. 

 

Other events are being planned and will be announced soon. 
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The Committee to Recall Tom Crosby is a non-partisan group of voters committed to recalling Cochise County Supervisor Tom 
Crosby. Our purpose is singular, and we endorse no candidate. Recall requires 4,865 signatures, specifically from eligible voters 
in District 1 of Cochise County. These signatures must be submitted by May 3, 2023. 
Visit www.recalltomcrosby.com for more information, or follow us @recalltomcrosby on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram.  
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